From: Lesley Field

Sent: 26 November 2023 15:06

To: Daren Zuk

Subject: Primrose Hill Gates, 2023/3861/P

Dear Sirs

Although I do not myself live in the area, it is my pleasure to visit my friend, who does live there, on frequent occasions when we walk our dogs together in the Park. I have observed the eye sore that presently are referred to as 'gates'. Therefore, I would support wholeheartedly the plans for the new gates and look forward to seeing them erected in the not too distant future. Kind regards Lesley Field